
An Important Announcement:

As we are sure you are aware, we are in the midst of
some serious health concerns. Our goal here at Lakeview
is to be caring and wise, as we serve and support all of
God's children.

We have been praying and discussing how to proceed,
and have put together the following plan:

 WORSHIP SERVICES

○ March 29 - NO face to face services.
Instead, we will be having a service that we
will stream on-line. We will also have the
bulletin and the announcements available on
the web site. Further details and a link for the
service will be sent next week.

○ As we approach the end of March, we
will reassess the situation and decide
how to proceed.

 OTHER CHURCH ACTIVITIES

○ We are suspending the Book Group, Chancel
and Bell Choir rehearsals, Quilting Group
and all other church organized activities for
the remainder of March. We will then
reassess and determine when to start them
back up.

 STAFF

○ ��ϐ�����������������������������������
home and will be checking phone
messages and email. They will be in the
��ϐ�����������������������������Ǥ

 COMMUNITY PARTNERS

○ Lakeview's facilities will continue to be
available to our community partners, if they
decide to continue to meet.

If you have any questions or concerns please call us at
�������������ϐ���ǡ��������—please go wash your hands!

L A K E V I E W U C C
ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

OPPORTUNITIES AND UPDATES

P.A.C.T. Updates
Next meeting: Monday, April 27. If you have something

you’d like P.A.C.T. to discuss, you can reach out to any

P.A.C.T. member (wearing blue name tags) or e-mail Sarah

Huber at sarah.nicole.huber@gmail.com.

○ Please share comments by Monday, April 20 to

ensure they are added to the agenda.

○ Friendly reminder that suggestions/feedback

should focus on Lakeview’s vision and

improvements that we can make to embody the

message: “No matter who you are or where you

are on life's journey, you are welcome here!”

 Handicap-accessible Family Restrooms are located in
the Education Wing.

 A nursery is provided for ages infant through 6 in the
Education Wing.

 For more information on Lakeview UCC, activities &
events, or to read the latest newsletter please go to our
website at www.lakeviewucc.com.

 Feel free to contact us with questions Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday and Friday, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. at (513) 683-2073.

Mission of the Month: One Great Hour of
Sharing and Heartfelt Tidbits
�������������������������������Ǥ������ϐ��������One
Great Hour of Sharing, in which we join Christians
in seven other denominations to support relief services
wherever and whenever disaster strikes in the U.S.A.
and abroad, and also to provide long-term development
and assistance, refugee resettlement, and social
services. The second mission is Heartfelt Tidbits which
is a local organization that provides support to refugees
and recent immigrants living in Southwestern Ohio by
facilitating integration and self-���ϐ����������������
their innovative education, cultural and employment-
enhancing programming. Your mission offering will be
split between these missions unless you make a note on
your offertory selecting one or the other. For more
information on our missions, see the A.I.M. bulletin
board in the lobby or the March Link.

Items needed for Kings Food Pantry
March is Protein Month. Our focus will be tuna,
peanut butter, soup, beans, canned chili and
canned pasta.
Please place donations in the barrels below the A.I.M.
bulletin board in the lobby. Thank you!

Attention Everyone Who Loves Our House
Saturday, May 2, 9 a.m.—Noon
On May 2 from 9 a.m. to Noon the Boy Scouts will once
again be lending a helping hand in cleaning up
Lakeview’s grounds. If you are able to join us for the
morning please come prepared to rake leaves, weed,
prune bushes, haul wood off church grounds to be
reused, etc. If you are able to bring yard tools that
would be helpful. If you have any questions please
contact Steve Friedhoff or any member of the Executive
���������ǡ�����������������ϐ���Ǥ



This Week at Lakeview

Today
10:00 AM Online Sunday Worship

All other events are cancelled
due to COVID-19

Coming Events at a Glance
Sat., May 2 Lakeview Breakfast at Golden Corral

Thurs., Apr. 9 Maundy Thursday

Fri., April 10 Good Friday

Sun., Apr. 12 Easter

Mon., Apr. 27 P.A.C.T. Meeting

Sat., May 23 Queen City Breakfast

Lakeview United Church of Christ
8639 Columbia Road, Maineville, OH 45039

(513) 683-2073
Website: www.lakeviewucc.com

Church Email: lakeviewucc@fuse.net

Pastor Email: lakeviewpastor1@fuse.net

Upcoming Lunch and Learn??
With all the uncertainty with which we are living these
����ǡ����������������ϐ�������������������������������������ǯ��
Lunch and Learn. It may still happen, so stay tuned. We
know, for sure, that it will not be on the second Sunday of
April, as that is Easter. If you have any questions about
this, feel free to reach out to Linda Overholt.

Plastic Lids, Prescription Bottles and
Aluminum Beverage Tabs Collection
There is an area underneath the bulletin board outside
the Sanctuary where you may bring your plastic lids,
prescription bottles and aluminum beverage tabs. The
plastic lids are for a bench project, and the RX bottles
and beverage tabs are for Jeremy Massung’s recycling
project. Thank you.

In Our Prayers

Chris & Ray Bilyeu, Courtney Cates and her
mother Joyce, Jason Daily, Abby Gunter, Pat
Heimbrook, George & Marie Hupert, Bob &
Phyllis Johnson, Denise MacFarland, Prows’
family, Joan Rairden (Pam Massung’s friend’s

sister-in-law), Judy Rheinfrank, Dave Schwab,
Kathy Sensel, Diana Watson

Birthdays This Week

Julie Peterson (30); Allen Fluent (01);

George Hupert, Lilly Daily, Frankie Daily (02)


